Q15-2015-0l02

Heldenfels, Leane

From: david cancialosi < eEESrrrE ., \/5

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 10:54 AM

To: Heldenfels, Leane

Cc Ramirez, Diana; Mark Kudela; Kellogg, Eben
Subject: Postponement request 1403 W 45th St Variance
Importance: High

Leane,

Please accept this email as a formal withdraw of the variance case #C15-2015-0102.

Please confirm.

Please note: We’re moving into our expanded office space and our phone lines are limited for the next 1-2 weeks. Email is the best form of
communication for current or future projects. My cell phone is also available: 512-799-2401. Thank you.

Also note: 1 am out of the office Dec 14-Jan 4. I will be completely unavailable by phone or email during this time. I return to the office Jan 4, 2016,
Please contact my Assistant by phone or email for immediate assistance. Thank you.

Kind Regards,

David Cancialosi

Permit Partners, LLC

105 W. Riverside Suite 225
Austin, TX 78704
512.593.5368 0
512.213.0261 f
www.Permit-Partners.com

Executive Admin:
Heidi Sauer
512.593.5368 office

512.619.4420 cell
heidi@ permit-partners.com

CONFIDENTIALITY

This email message and any attachments is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may contain legally privileged
anayor confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of this email you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this email and any attachments thereto is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please
notify the sender and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any prints thereof.



